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Dr. Pham serves as Chief Resident at the New York College of Podiatric 
Medicine/Metropolitan Hospital PMSR/RRA program in New York City where she also 
attended podiatry school. As Chief Resident, Dr. Pham regularly coordinates with both 
her program director and school faculty in implementing effective strategies in improving 
resident training as well as enhancing the clinical experience for third-year Podiatry students. 
After completion of residency, she hopes to become a foot & ankle surgeon that can provide 
not only surgical treatment options to patients but also comprehensive advice on nutrition 
management, especially to the diabetic population. 
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